
Please have a quick vote on HB 2927, move it on the whole House and pass it to the Senate. 
 
I strongly support Oregon joining the NPVIC.  One Person - One Vote and every vote counts.  Presidents 
should be elected by the popular vote.  The electoral college is an outdated institution.   
 
Wendy Gehring 
Portland, OR  97217 

 


